
ORDINANCE NO. 2090

AN ORDINANCE MAKING SUPPLEMENTAL APPROPRIATIONS TO VARIOUS FUNDS
WITHIN THE CITY.

WHEREAS, it is necessary to appropriate additional monies to the
Data Processing Fund, the Refuse Collection Fund and the fund for
the Tiara Rado Golf Course from various sources within City funds;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF
GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO:

1. That there be transferred from the General Fund, the Water Fund
and there be appropriated from funds provided by the County of
Mesa the sum of $61,129.00, increasing the budgeted amount for the
Data Processing Fund from $529,397.00 to $580,496.00.

2. That there be appropriated from unappropriated carryover the
sum of $1,981.00 to the Refuse Collection Fund, increasing the
appropriation from $922,467.00 to $924,448.00.

3. That there be transferred from unexpended funds of the General
Fund to the Tiara Rado Golf Course Fund the sum of $52,500.00 for
operations within that fund.

PASSED and ADOPTED this 1st day of December, 1982.

Louis R. Brach
____________________
President of the Council

Attest:

Neva B. Lockhart, CMC
____________________
City Clerk

I HEREBY CERTIFY that the foregoing ordinance, being Ordinance No.
2090, was introduced, read, and ordered published by the City
Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, at a regular
meeting of said body held on the 17th day of November, 1982, and
that the same was published in The Daily Sentinel, a newspaper
published and in general circulation in said City, at least ten
days before its final passage.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the
official seal of said City this 2nd day of December, 1982.

Neva B. Lockhart
____________________
Neva B. Lockhart, CMC
City Clerk

Published: November 19, 1982



Final Publication: December 3, 1982

Effective: January 2, 1983


